LETSEMENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISED BID

REF  DESCRIPTION
LETS/ROADSBOLOKANANGP2/2022 | UPGRADING OF 0.72 KM ACCESS ROAD IN PETRUSBURG
/BOLOKANANG

Kindly note that the above mentioned bid which was advertised
on the 23 September 2022 has been cancelled and Note that
the advert will be advertised with the same reference number.

The Reason for cancellation is that service providers tenders
did not met the requirements as stated on the tender
documents .

For enquiries ,please contact SCM unit Manager —Mr LL
Manwele on 053 33 00 217.

Mrs D Tsikang
Acting Municipal Manager




